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Dear Parents & Carers 
 
We would like to invite you and your families to the Year 7 Welcoming Barbecue which will be held at 
Caroline Chisholm College on Friday, 15 February 2019 from 6.00pm  - 7.00pm in the COLA.. 
 
The event is an opportunity for us to come together as a community, for parents, teachers of Year 7 and the 
girls to meet each other. We will share a light meal and your daughter will have the opportunity to introduce 
you to some new friends and her teachers. 
 
If you are able to attend, please click on the ​linked Google Form​ and enter your details, including the number 
of family members attending and any dietary requirements. 
 
If you are unable to access the form, please contact Mrs Karen Chester at the college on 4737-5505. We look 
forward to seeing you at our first community event. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Ms Clare Thompson 
Year 7 Leader of Learning 
 
 

 

Caroline Chisholm College 

ABN 86 875 623 906 

90-98 The Lakes Drive Glenmore Park NSW 2745 Ph 02 47375500 Fax 02 47375599 Email carolinechisholm@parra.catholic.edu.au 

https://goo.gl/forms/giXKGnuz1Dc9B92o1

